

FLUSHING - ROUTE 113 (BAYROAD)

ISOLATED AREA FLUSHING

Dear Valued City of Dover Residents,

The City of Dover will be performing a flushing operation in a small section of the City on **July 7, 2022.** The approximate location can be found on the attached map. This operation will occur during the day. This could cause some discoloration in your water. The anticipated area that will be impacted is around the Blue Hen Mall. If you experience discoloration in your water – turning on an outside spigot until the water runs clear (is ideal) – or you may turn on the **cold-water** faucet in your house until the water runs clear.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you again for your understanding throughout this process.

Questions? Call 736-7025 or e-mail at pw@dover.de.us.

Sincerely,

Jason A. Lyon, P.E.

Director of Water & Wastewater

City of Dover

Department of Water and Wastewater

Phone: 302-736-7025

Approximate Location of Isolated Flushing – July 7, 2022

